
NORTH CAROLINA 
PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Executive Director Communications Economic Research Legal Transportation 
(919) 733-2435 (919) 733-5610 (919) 733-2267 (919) 733-6110 (919) 733-7766 

Accounting Consumer Services Electric Natural Gas Water 
(919) 733-4279 (919) 733-9277 (919) 733-2267 (919) 733-4326 (919) 733-5610 

4326 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer

February 3, 2023 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 

Re: Docket No. W-218, Sub 573 – Notice of Aqua North Carolina, Inc.’s 
Intent to Place Temporary Rates in Effect Subject to an Undertaking 
to Refund Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 62-135 and Request for 
Approval of Notice and Undertaking 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 

On February 2, 2023, the Public Staff filed a letter responding to Aqua North 
Carolina, Inc.’s Notice of Aqua North Carolina, Inc.’s Intent to Place Temporary 
Rates in Effect Subject to an Undertaking to Refund Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 
62-135 and Request for Approval of Notice (Notice) and Undertaking to Refund
Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 62-135 and Request for Approval of Notice and
Undertaking. The letter stated that the Company did not propose temporary
purchased water rates based on the purchased water rates proposed by Public
Staff witness Lindsay Darden. Upon further review, the Public Staff has determined
that statement was incorrect, and that the purchased water rates appearing in the
Company’s Notice are consistent with the rates proposed by witness Darden.

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding copies to all parties of record. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Megan Jost 
Staff Attorney 
megan.jost@psncuc.nc.gov 

cc: Parties of Record 
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